
4-7-22  

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on 

this 7th day of April 2022 at 5:00 pm. Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, and Theresa 

Hoke were present. 

The current mower situation was discussed and tabled for next time. 

Brandt presented an offer by the DAHS shop class to build picnic tables, for material costs only. 

Motion to approve quote and offer made by Gahner, Bromley 2nd. AIF 

Easter egg hunt preparations were taken care of. 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held May 5th, 2022, at 7:00 pm. 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm. 

 


